
November 1, 2018 
 
Dear Nippersink SD 2 Families, 
 
I am writing to you today in conjunction with the State of Illinois’ release of all public school 
report cards. The Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) is the reauthorization of the Elementary 
and Secondary Education Act (ESEA/No Child Left Behind), the country’s national education 
law. As part of Illinois’ ESSA Plan, all schools receive a summative designation, which is an 
overall description of a school’s performance based on multiple factors. 
All schools in Illinois receive one of four summative designations (exemplary, commendable, 
underperforming, or lowest performing).​ In our District, all schools received either the 
exemplary or commendable ratings! ​​Below are the indicators used to evaluate our schools 
and rate them. 

 
 
Finally, in the coming weeks and months, I will continue to update the community on all the 
positive changes taking place in District 2. From the development of a long-term facility 
management plan to the implementation of a district STEM curriculum, my goals is to provide 
you with the information you need in order to be informed and involved in your child’s education. 
Should you have any questions please contact me at (815) 678-4242, and remember good 
things are happening every day in Nippersink SD 2 schools! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Thomas Lind 
Dr. Thomas Lind 
Superintendent of Schools 


